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Thursday 7th February 2019 

Dear Parents, 
 
World Book Day 2019 takes place one month 
from today! We love World Book Day at 
Twineham and our School Council agreed that 
children can dress up as any character from 
any book (fiction or non-fiction) on Thursday 7th 
March. Feel free to keep costumes as simple or 
extravagant as you wish; hopefully this gives 
everyone time to think about outfits. The 
School Council team also suggested some great 
activities to ensure that our celebration of 
reading is fun for everyone.  

All pupils will receive a £1 book token 
which can be exchanged in book shops 
for one of the special titles displayed 
here. Alternatively, we will accept the 
tokens for a £1 discount against any book 

at our Scholastic Book Fair which will 

run from Monday 18th to Thursday 21st 
March. Books will be on sale from £2.99 
upwards. Your generosity buying books 
last year helped raise hundreds of pounds 
for the school in commission to spend on 
new Scholastic books. Thank you! 
 

For more information about World Book Day you can visit: 
https://www.worldbookday.com/about/ 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Scott Reece, Headteacher 

https://www.worldbookday.com/about/

